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Cape 31 Sailor Categorisations 

Competitors are advised that World Sailing is checking competitors’ Categorisations in 
accordance with the Class Rules, applicable race documents and the World Sailing 
Categorisation Code. 

Our intention is only to make sure that all boat owners and their crews know they are 
competing on a fair and level playing field. 

Whilst we can perform the checks to influence this, ultimately it is each sailor’s responsibility 
to make sure their categorisation is based on complete and up to date information which 
enables us to assign the correct categorisation. 
 
Sailors should check their email inbox. If a sailor has been contacted, there is a possibility that 
the email with our questions has been intercepted by a spam or junk mail filter. Because of this, 
you should search –  

• Question concerning your World Sailing Categorization. 

• World Sailing Member Alerts <wsmemberalerts@sailing.org>. 

• Spam folder (it does look like spam so please don’t delete it). 

Attention is drawn to the World Sailing Categorisation website where competitors can read 
the Categorisation Code and the helpful FAQ document which explains commonly 
encountered scenarios. 

Signed: 

 

Glen Stanaway 

World Sailing Categorisation Commission Chairman 

https://www.sailing.org/sailors/sailor-categorisations/
https://www.sailing.org/tools/documents/2021SailorCategorizationCode-%5b26822%5d.pdf
https://d7qh6ksdplczd.cloudfront.net/sailing/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/12004314/WS-SailorCategorization_Code_FAQs_ENG_-Jan2020.pdf

